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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

CONSTRUCTION MANAGER/GENERAL CONTRACT FOR CEDAR MILL 

SANITARY AND REGIONAL STORMWATER APPROACH, PROJECT NO. 6882 

NOTICE DATED: OCTOBER 16, 2020 

Clean Water Services intends to award a Contract to M.A. Mortenson Company to provide 

Construction Manager/General Contractor services by seeking Board of Directors approval of 

the award on November 3, 2020. 

 

Thank you to all proposers for your interest. 
 


